
From:  McCrink, Tim@DOC <Tim.McCrink@conservation.ca.gov>

Sent time:  07/08/2020 08:28:32 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Good Morning Ms. Nguyen,
 
I have a question concerning the Hollywood Center Project and was hoping you could give me a call at my mobile number this
morning.
 
Thanks.
 
Tim McCrink
Supervising Engineering Geologist
California Geological Survey
801 K Street, MS 12‐31
Sacramento, CA 95814
Tim.McCrink@conservation.ca.gov
Desk: (916) 324‐2549
Mobile: (916) 747‐6061
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